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OUR MISSION 

At Knox Presbyterian Church, 

we seek to glorify the Lord Jesus Christ 

and be led by the Holy Spirit, 

in worship, in daily life, and in serving God 

as we serve our community and beyond 
 

Knox Presbyterian Church, Box 56 Thedford ON N0M 2N0 

www.kpcthedford.com 
 

Pastor: Rev. Dr. Christine O’Reilly  
519-243-3862 (home/office) 

519-476-4086 (cell)                        corly@execulink.com 
 

Musicians:  C. Minielly, B. Fuller, M. Parker, H. Hayter,  
J. Thachuk,  J. Stewardson, C.O’Reilly 
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“LIVING INSIDE OUT” 
 
* please stand as you are able 
 

THE CHURCH GATHERS 
Welcome, Announcements, Greeting 
We Prepare to Worship…in story   
We Prepare to Worship…in song  

 “Open the Eyes of My Heart” (Baloche)  

“More Precious Than Silver”  (deShazo)   
 

We Prepare to Worship…in prayer the Bible is carried in 

 

TO WORSHIP GOD 
Call to Worship   from Psalm 138:1,2; 136:1 

One: I give You thanks, O LORD, with all my heart; 
          I will sing Your praises before all others. 
ALL: I praise Your name for Your unfailing love  
        and faithfulness; for Your promises are backed 
        by all the honour of Your name.  
One: Give thanks to the LORD, for He is good! 
ALL: His faithful love endures forever. 
 

* Response             “Sanctuary”         (Skaggs)  
 

*Prayer of Approach and Confession, The Lord’s Prayer 
The Good News of God’s Grace and Forgiveness 
 

*Hymn of Praise              “Holy, Holy, Holy”      (Heber) 
 

*We Profess What We Believe    The Apostles’ Creed 
 
 
 

GOD SPEAKS TO US 
Children’s Time     
*Song                     “Yes, Lord, Yes”         (Keesucker)   
 
We Prepare to Hear God’s Word        
Scripture                   James 1:19-27 
                                  Psalm 119:57-64 
                                 Proverbs 2 
Message        
 
WE RESPOND IN FAITH 
*Hymn    “Take O Take Me”(Bell)   “Holy Spirit” (Getty)                       
Prayers of the People 
Offering and Dedication 
 
WITH GRATEFUL HEARTS, WE GO TO SERVE 
*Hymn         “I’m Going to Live So God can Use Me”                
*The Lord Sends Us with His Blessing 
*Song of Blessing       “Go Now in Peace”                (Besig & Price) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



AN EXTRA PLACE 

AT THE TABLE for SEPTEMBER 

JUICE BOXES, PEANUT BUTTER, 
HONEY, APPLES 

 

CALLING ALL KIDS!  
 

KID CONNECTION  
returns September 13th! 

 

 
KID CONNECTION is seeking the Lord to provide 
at least one more leader, preferably three more 
leaders, to serve in this important ministry. 
Perhaps YOU are being nudged by God to serve – 
we want to impart the faith and make church a 
good place to  be for the children God entrusts to 
us; we can’t do this alone! Questions?  Thinking 
you might serve as an individual, with a spouse 
or with a friend? Contact Heidi 519-899-2110, 
Helen Hayter 519-296-4452, or Pastor Chris. 

 

Welcome to KPC! 
 
Good morning! and yes, welcome – to worship, to church, 
to this gathering of Christ followers! We are glad you are 
here, as we pray and praise the Lord and hear from the 
Bible. You’ll find more about worship on the next page – if 
you have any questions, please ask the person who greeted 
you at the door! You are among friends…God’s grace and 
love…so come as you are, and come to know something 
about the love of the Lord and the presence of His Spirit! 
 
The news has been full lately – Ashley Madison, Tom Brady, 
and politicians making promises. One thing connects all of 
these news stories: the question of INTEGRITY. Today, we 
take time to look at this very practical and very current issue 
and our own lives…with practical guidance from God’s 
Word, the Bible. There we’ll find help and a foundation for  

“LIVING INSIDE OUT” 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



A Word About Worship…. 
You are welcome here. Really. You are 
among friendly people who care, who 
aren’t perfect, but are on a journey of 
faith. If you are a guest, we don’t expect 

you to give an offering; if you wish to do so, we’re grateful.  
Join us for refreshments downstairs after worship. We hope 
you are blessed by being here, and that you’ll come again! 

 
KID CONNECTION welcomes all children! 
Come up front for the children’s time; 
parents welcome, too! Then join the group 
and head downstairs after the children’s 

song. Children will rejoin us for the closing song. Feel free to 
accompany your child downstairs and then return for the 
message once they are settled.  
 

Washrooms are at the back entry and in the downstairs 
hall; baby change stations are located in the back entry 
washroom and just off the front entryway.  

We have hearing assistance devices 
available. Just ask a greeter or the staff at 
the sound booth at the back.  
 

Please join us for refreshments and conversation following 
worship! Head downstairs after the service – you’ll be 
welcome! More information about worship and our church 
on the next page, and at our website  

 Orange juice and bottled water are available on the 
back table by the front entry door.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
Our house church gathering will start up again on 
September 30. 7-8 p.m. at Chris’ home. An informal, faith-
seeking gathering for anyone, any age, any stage of faith! 

 

Hospitality is important to everyone who 

comes to KPC! As one wise pastor said, 

“On Sunday morning at church, greet 
your friends and visit with the visitors!”  

Please sign up to serve in this ministry… 

as a children’s greeter, nursery care, youth group snack 

provider…thank you! Sheets for sign up are available today. 

 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK: 

Greeters: Paul and Linda Willsie; Frank and Mary Turner 

Children’s Greeter: Laurie Brown 

Nursery Ministry: Loraine Warnock 

 

NEXT WEEK: 

Greeters: Don and Gail Johnson; Marion Tilford,  

                 Sonja Stanojevic 

Children’s Greeter: Linda Bruce 

Nursery Ministry: Opportunity to Serve 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you enjoyed worship today,  

why not invite a friend to join you next Sunday? 

 
www.kpcthedford.com  

      
 

 

 

 

 

OUR MISSION 

At Knox Presbyterian Church, 

we seek to glorify the Lord Jesus Christ 

and be led by the Holy Spirit, 

in worship, in daily life, and in serving God 

as we serve our community and beyond 

 
Spanish Workers Ministry – meets here at KPC on 
Saturday nights.  They are in need of drivers to help the 
workers get to and from the church. If you would be 
willing to help with driving (within the area), please let 
Chris know. Service starts at 7 p.m.; they end up with 
fellowship time and leave about 10 p.m. 

 
 
 

 
Sunday    Lemonade on the Lawn                
Tuesday  1.30 p.m. Knox Knitters 
Sunday   9.30 a.m.    Worship & Children’s Church  
 
                 

 

 
 

 

COMING IN SEPTEMBER: 

 a sermon series on the Apostles’ Creed starts 

September 13 

 an 8 week small group  gathering for those new or renewing 

faith called “Starting Point” – starts September 17. 
 KID CONNECTION returns September 13.  

 Grief Share will begin Tuesday, September 15 

 BACK TO CHURCH Sunday September 20 
 
 
 
 
 



Apprentices  

of Jesus 

MORE BOOKS  

ARE on order 

 

we will start  

AT THE END OF 

September.  

IF YOU PLAN TO ATTEND, 

please meet briefly with Pastor Chris by the 

piano after worship today to set the day and 

time of meeting. 

 

 

 Thanks to Helen, Jean, Heidi, 

Jenny, Malia, Jim, Catherine and 

Banner who did a super job at 

“Project Declutter”. Items that may 

be of interest in finding their 

original home or a new one are 

located on the “Seek and ye shall 

find” tables at the west side of the 

church (your left). 

 

 

EVEREST VBC follow up evaluation meeting – and 
some initial planning for 2016 – Sunday 
September 13 2 p.m. @ KPC. All are welcome! 

 

 

 
An 8 weeks series with a DVD presentation that will  

prompt discussions about the Christian faith – from 

a new perspective, for young adults and adults who 

are seeking to come to a fresh, relevant 

understanding of what it means to follow Jesus.. 

We’ll begin on Thursday, September 17, 7 p.m. 

at Chris’ home 7745 Alfred Street, Port Franks. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


